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 Tech Equity Campaign Results: $76,035.76 raised; 8.6% of all families participated; 100% 
participation from faculty; 230 Chromebooks can be purchased after the first of the year; 900 
Chromebooks was the goal based on demonstrated need. 

 

 Booster Club Phonathon has collected $31,475 with an additional $2,386 remaining in unpaid 
pledges.  Booster Club has raised $183,107.50 to date. 

 

 Holiday Boutique had $92,000 (up by $6,000 over last year) in total sales of which $2,000 went to 
Pali Cares.  Final net proceeds have not been determined yet. 

 

 Grant Letter of Inquiry for $50,000 sent to the Ahmanson Foundation for the Tech Equity Campaign.  
Ahmanson responded and could not fund our request at this time. 

 

 Grant application for $5,000 sent to the Pacific Palisades Women’s Club for the Tech Equity 
Campaign. 

 

 Grant application for $10,000 sent to the William C. Bannerman Foundation for the Tech Equity 
Campaign. 

 

 Grant application for $35,000 sent to the Joseph Drown Foundation for the Tech Equity 
Campaign. 

 

 Grant Letter of Inquiry for $50,000 sent to the Caruso Family Foundation for the Tech Equity 
Campaign. 

 

 President of the Lewis A. Kingsley Foundation visiting PCHS for a campus tour. 
 

 Young Alumni Pizza Mixer – December 21st from 12:00 – 2:00. Co-Sponsored by Pacific Park and the 
Alumni Association. Alums from 2005-2016 have been invited through Facebook.  Over 200 alums are 
coming.  There will be music, pizza, desserts and raffle prizes. 

 

 Career Technical Education (CTE) Information Night will be held for students and parents that will 
provide a better understanding of this exciting new program and course offerings for the 2017-18 
school year. There will also be an orientation about our Career Center and its connection with the 

CTE program. CTE teachers will be presenting. The tentative date is Tuesday, February 2nd at 7:00 
P.M. 


